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22nd October 2020  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,      
                                                                                                                   
We have planned an outdoor learning programme with the EYC and Primary 1, which links with our 
current topics.  We will be visiting Belleisle Park in Ayr and exploring the environment, looking for 
signs of Autumn.  This is a great opportunity for our pre-school children to work alongside P1 as part 
of their ongoing Early level transition.   
 
The children have been organised into mixed year groups, and will be accompanied by members of 
staff.   We have hired the Community minibus, which Susan will be driving. The mini-bus will leave 
the school at 9.30am returning at 2.40pm.  All children are require to wear a face covering on the bus 
(under 5’s are exempt).  We have some face coverings which can be provided if children do not have 
their own one.  
 
The dates and groups for Belleisle are as follows : 

Group 1 
Mon 28th Sept 

Group 2 
Mon 5th Oct 

Group 3 
Mon 26th Oct 

Group 4 
Mon 2nd Nov 

Group 5 
Mon 9th Nov 

Archie  Jordan  Lauren  James  Jaxon  
Jack  Layton  Ana  Alfie  Damian  
Noah  Harry  Darcey  David  Ivy  
Oliver  Brooke  Harris Finn P  Lily  
Skylar  Freya  David  Jack H Flora  
Sophie  Novah  Naomi Eilidh  Maizie  
Cody  Murrin  Eve  Finn N  Emily  
Olivia  Brodie  Liam  Sydney  Anna  
Amelia  Lewis  Arthur  Morgan  Calum  
Grayson  Holly  Bethany   Kolten  
    Erin  
     

 
Please ensure that your child is dressed appropriately for the weather e.g. jacket, scarf, hat, gloves, 
wellies with warm socks.  We will provide a small snack and the kitchen staff will also provide a 
packed lunch which we will have at Belleisle.  Please do not send any additional food or drinks.  
 
A separate text message will be sent through GROUPCALL requesting permission for your 
child/children to attend. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Louise Morrison 
Head Teacher 


